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The 23-24 FAFSA is available 
for next school year! 

Be sure to renew or complete your 
FAFSA at studentaid.gov as soon as 
possible. Things to know: 
 Some aid is first come, first serve -so

don't delay!
 Have your 2021 tax return and

income information ready
 Allow about 30 minutes to complete

the application

The Reynolds 23-24 General 
Scholarship Application 
will be open December 1, 
2022 though March 1, 2023. 
 This application covers all of

Reynolds Foundation scholarships.
It is beneficial to have completed
your FAFSA as well.

 More information can be found on
the Reynolds Scholarship web
page.

Spring bookstore charging 
with financial aid begins on 

January 9, 2023. 

Spring Registration has 
begun! Do you know how to 

check your aid offer? 
 Log into your MyReynolds

SIS Student Services
Center.

 Go to the Finances Section:
 Click "Account Inquiry" to

see charges and pending
aid. Click the bar to adjust
your aid to your actual
enrollment.

 Click "View Financial Aid"
and select the aid year to
see what types of aid you
have been offered.

 Watch this video to see the
steps.

 Be sure to enroll in all of
your classes at once so that
your aid will reflect all of
spring classes.

https://studentaid.gov
https://youtu.be/W1-DtBmQr6k
https://www.reynolds.edu/support_reynolds/scholarships/default.html
www.studentaid.gov
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